
 

27 August 2020 
 
Re: GEMS Notification On their Authorization Errors  
 
We would like to bring the following to your attention: Dr Lelala has performed 
Breast Reduction procedures on GEMS medical aid clients where the medical aid 
paid for all the costs and there was no co-payment needed. 
 
However, the medical aid has informed him that this was done in ERROR (see 
their response letter) and for future patients the medical aid will not approve the 
total cost. Clients will have to make a co-payment.  
 
To all our GEMS patients please contact your medical aid for further information. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and confusion that this huge Medical Aid 
error has caused. Dr Lelala continues to be committed to assisting those who are 
in need of these life changing operations.  
 
Regards 
 
Dr Bruce Lelala’s Practice  
Plastic & Reconstructive Surgeon 
www.drbrucelelala.co.za  

http://www.drbrucelelala.co.za/
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